
Message from Ms. Keener 
 

School Site Council Members 
An appreciation to the Lakeshore community for voting 
for new School Site Council (SSC) members and 
sending the ballots back to school! Membership terms 
are for 2 years. 
 

Our new School Site Council members are:  
Dave Stockett – Parent 
Mimi Sarkisian – Community Member 
Mary Kabala – Teacher 

 

Outgoing SSC members are: 
Ben Polacco – Parent  
Ken Alexander – Parent  
Anita Wu – Teacher 

 

Returning SSC members are: 
Lindsey Keener – Principal 
Kathy Rose – Teacher 
Fran Lukonovic – Parent 
Lisa Weinberg – Parent 

 

SSC Meetings are held on the first Monday of every 
month from 6:30-8:00. 
 

English Language Advisory Committee (ELAC) 
Members were also voted in. The representatives are:  

Gillermina Alamilla – Parent 1st Grade 
Mary Guo – Parent 4th Grade 
Yu Li – Parent 3rd Grade 
Gui Zhen Lin – Parent 3rd Grade 
Stephanie Ouyang – Parent 5th Grade 
Tram Tong – Parent 1st Grade 

 

ELAC Meetings TBA. 
 

“It is not length of life, but depth of life.” 
Ralph Waldo Emerson 

 

 

 THIS WEEK! 
Friday, November 11th 
Veteran’s Day Holiday 
No School 
 
November 23rd – 25th 
Thanksgiving Recess 
No School 
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The Paw Print Press is sent home to Lakeshore families 
every Wednesday. If you have something you’d like to 
include in next week’s Paw Print Press, please email it to 
pawprintnews@yahoo.com by Friday evening. 

Two Lakeshore Email Lists 
Lakeshore has a new email list that is used only for 
messages from Principal Keener and for electronic 
versions of our Wednesday handouts. Ms Keener 
hopes that every parent will sign up for this list. To 
subscribe, please send an email to: 

lakeshoreNews-subscribe@yahoogroups.com 

Also, if you have not already joined the main 
Lakeshore email list where discussion of school 
events takes place, now would be a good time! To 
subscribe, send an email to: 

lakeshorePTA-subscribe@yahoogroups.com 

If you have any problems, contact Mike Conte at 
415-238-4673 or email contenetcom@yahoo.com. 


